
                             Region Three Director Quarterly Report 

                  May- 2022- June-2022 

 

I attended my local VVA chapter meeting for March, April, May, and June. We 
spoke about what we were going to do for the conference and talked about how 
honored we were with the write up of our chapter in the VVA National Magazine. 

• I have asked the area Marine Corp League Detachment to do the honor of 
bringing in the flags for the opening ceremonies at the National Conference. 

• I attended several Golf game meetings 
• I attended the Local Vietnam Veterans Day Celebration 
• Attended all the monthly meeting for the Marine Corp League 
• Attended all the monthly meeting for the Special Forces Chapter Meetings 
• Attended a memorial for Pat Ramsey, Chris, and Jerry from our chapter who 

we lost this past year. 
• Attended the new VVA Chapter 1145 opening meeting in Aiken 
• Attended the Armed Forces Day Celebration 
• Attended the Memorial Day at Country Square 
• Attended the Memorial Day at the local Vietnam Veterans Wall 
• Attended the Vietnam Veterans POW Reunion Symposium 
• Attended a celebration of America with the Vietnam POW at Fluor Field 
• Contacted the state person who is over the Vet Court in SC and gave her the 

information for Dominic Yezzo 
• Coordinated with all states to obtain their election results and send them on 

to Nancy Montgomery and Suzie Meeks 
• Had an online Spousal and Survivors Benefit Meeting 
• Coordinated with Terri Rangel to get the correct information to the 

incarcerated veterans to answer their membership questions 
• Filed our chapter’s financial report and sent to Charlie 
• Have a meeting with the Chamber of Commerce to get items for the bags 
• Wrote a letter to the Sauer Company to obtain items for the bags 

Looking forwards to seeing everyone at the National Leadership and Educational 
Conference here in town. I know that the town will surprise you with all the 
growth and new stores that have opened since 2008. Our chapter and everyone else 



are looking forward to seeing what you think of the change. Ya’ll fly/drive safe 
and we welcome you back to our little neck of the woods. 

 

 

Hope Summers 

Region Three Director 


